RECE IVED
SEP 15 2020

DEPT OF WATER RESOURCES
SOUTHERN REGION

STATE OF IDAHO
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES
RELINQUISHMENT OF PERMIT

Hecla Mining Company, hereby relinquishes to the State of Idaho, all its right, title and
interest in and to Permits to Appropriate the Public Waters of the State of Idaho, No. 72-7049,

72-7115, 72-7116, 72-7472, and 72-7503.
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Signed this __ / S ~day of September, 2020

HECLA MINING CQ.

By its

Ent| Drector

HECLA MINING CO

PO BOX 647

CHALLIS 1D 83226-0647
(208) 879-2304

Database Updated
9/17/2020 S1AY




State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

SOUTHERN REGION ¢« 650 ADDISON AVE W STE 500 « TWIN FALLS ID 83301-5858
Phone: (208) 736-3033 « Fax: (208) 736-3037

Website: www.idwr.idaho.gov * Email: southerninfo@idwr.idaho.gov

BRAD LITTLE GARY SPACKMAN
Governor Director

September 17, 2020

HECLA MINING CO
PO BOX 647
CHALLIS ID 83226-0647

Re: Relinquishment of Water Right Permit No(s). 72-7049, 72-7115, 72-7116, 72-7472
& 72-7503

Dear Water Right Permit Holder(s):

Thank you for your recent Relinquishment of Permit for the above referenced Water
Right Permits. Pursuant to this request, these permits have been relinquished and are
no longer in effect.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact our office at
(208) 736-3033.

Sincerely,

%QMM

Administrative Assistant

c: Albert Barker, attorney
Water District 170



Skinner, Corey

From: Albert Barker <apb@idahowaters.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 3:15 PM

To: Skinner, Corey; Bitzenburg, James

Subject: FW: IDWR Permits

Attachments: Relinquishment of Permit September 15 2020.pdf
Gentlemen-

Attached is Hecla’s relinquishment of the other outstanding permits for the Grouse Creek project. Thank you
for working with us to get these water rights all cleared up.

Albert P. Barker

Barker Rosholt & Simpson LLP

1010 W Jefferson, Suite 102

Boise, Idaho 83702

(208) 336-0700

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and its attachments are confidential and may be privileged. If you believe this e-

mail has been sent to you in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this email. Do not deliver, distribute
or copy this transmission.

Barker Rosholt & Simpson LLP is the Idaho representative of the Environmental Law Network



